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§7247.  Controlled Substances Prescription Monitoring Program Fund
The Controlled Substances Prescription Monitoring Program Fund is established within the 

department to be used by the commissioner to fund or assist in funding the program.  Any balance in 
the fund does not lapse but is carried forward to be expended for the same purposes in succeeding fiscal 
years.  The fund must be deposited with and maintained and administered by the department.  The 
commissioner may accept funds into the fund from any source, public or private, including grants or 
contributions of money or other things of value, that the commissioner determines necessary to carry 
out the purposes of this chapter.  Money received by the department to establish and maintain the 
program must be used for the expenses of administering this chapter.  [PL 2011, c. 657, Pt. AA, §66 
(AMD).]
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